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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope everyone has had the chance to enjoy the 

glorious weather this week. The children that are in 

school have been doing lots of work outdoors. I am 

sure the children who are still at home have had the 

opportunity to enjoy the great outdoors it is really 

important to appreciate the wonderful surroundings 

we have and certainly makes us very proud of the 

‘Beach School’ provision that we offer as part of our 

curriculum in school.  

Some of the teachers will be making phone calls 

home next week so if you have a call from an 

unknown number then it may well be them making 

contact.  

Over the next week or so 

we will be providing 

more resources for 

the children who are 

learning at home and 

we will continue to keep 

our website updated each week. Next week is Week 

12. 

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Returning to school in September 2020 

Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and the 

challenges we have all faced it was always our 

determination to try to operate the school as close as 

possible to ‘normal’ in September. We still do not 

know what the exact details and logistical 

arrangements for September are but we are very 

much hoping, as long as the guidance allows to, to 

have all of the children back in school, in September. 

Our priority of course remains the safety of our 

children, staff and their families.  It is not our 

intention, unless we are specifically directed to by the 

Government, to be open at all during the school 

summer holidays (last day of term is Tuesday 21st 

July). Once again thank you to the whole school 

community for their support. 

Year 1 children taking part 

in Maths activities and 

measuring the plants they 

are growing. 

Teachers for September 2020 

We are very pleased to share with you the 

arrangements for each year group for next 

September.  

Reception:   Mrs Overton* 

Year 1:  Miss Smith 

Year 2:  Miss McGregor 

Year 3:  Miss Vines 

Year 4:  Miss Fordham/Mrs Pruhs-Borrell* 

Year 5:  Mr Shaw* 

Year 6:  Miss Hanson 

* members of the Leadership Team with Mr Almond. 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead and Special 

Educational Needs and Disability Co-ordinator is    

Mrs Pruhs-Borrell and Mr Almond is the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead.  

School Website 

Visiting the school website is the best way to ensure 

you know exactly what is happening in school.  

www.chapelstleonards.eschools.co.uk 

or ‘Google’ Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

Lincolnshire Co-op Community Champions 

We are raising money for school through 

the Co-op Community Champions 

programme. Co-op members vote for us 

here: https://www.lincolnshire.coop/

community-voting/community-champions-vote-2020 

or follow the QR code. 

https://chapelstleonards.eschools.co.uk/website
https://www.lincolnshire.coop/community-voting/community-champions-vote-2020
https://www.lincolnshire.coop/community-voting/community-champions-vote-2020

